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‘Young Voices’ 

‘The largest school concert in the world’

Genting Arena Birmingham                         
Tuesday 21st January 2020
Dear Parents

Your child has expressed an interest in joining the school choir which is run by Mrs Stevens and Miss Winstanley on Wednesday lunchtimes. We are pleased to announce that the choir will be participating in ‘Young Voices’ this year.  There will be weekly choir rehearsals and those children who are coming along to the concert will be expected to attend every rehearsal (no excuses please!) and we would hope they remain in the choir for the rest of the academic year.  There a limited spaces for this trip; previous/regular choir members will get first priority.
Pupils will also need to practise songs taught during choir sessions, at home each week using the words and audio CD which will soon be provided for a small charge.
If your child is still interested in taking part in this most amazing experience, you will benefit from being aware of some important points.  Please note, all prices are based on previous trips so are approximate.  Actual prices will be confirmed soon.
· Your child will need to learn the words for every song off by heart and there are a lot.

· Every child taking part will be required to wear a ‘Young Voices’ t-shirt at a cost of approximately £10. They will receive a free torch, as part of this order. 
· If you wish to watch your child sing on the night, parent tickets cost £19.50 each.  There is an advance-booking period for audience priority tickets through school.  Once tickets go to the box office, they are more expensive.

· There will be a charge for transport, the cost of which will be arranged nearer the time and depends on the number of children, but we understand will be approximately £8.
· Timings on the day are important.  The children will leave school at lunchtime for an afternoon rehearsal then eat their packed tea. The evening concert commences at 7.00pm and concludes at approximately 9.15pm.  The children will then return to school on the coach.  We anticipate being back at school around 10.30pm. The school are completely behind this venture, so this late night is completely supported...

 It is a very long day!
· A DVD of the concert will be available to order after the concert at a cost of approximately £15.  These will not be despatched until at least April 2020.  You are under no obligation to purchase a DVD.

· Oh, and finally, your child must have fun and enjoy themselves. This is compulsory!! 
If your child wishes to take part in this truly magical experience, please complete the reply slip attached and return it by Monday 30th September at the latest.  A register will be made every Friday until the concert.  Children will only be able to attend, if a signed reply slip has been received by the school office via their class teacher.
Yours sincerely

Mrs Stevens & Miss Winstanley
‘Young Voices’ 
 ‘The largest school concert in the world’

LG Arena NEC Birmingham

Tuesday 21st January 2020
Child name 







Class 




My child would like to join the choir but will not be taking part in the “Young Voices” concert.

My child would like to take part in the “Young Voices” concert at the Genting Arena in Birmingham on Tuesday 21st January 2020 and will attend choir rehearsals every week and has my permission to do so.
Signed _____________________ (Parent / Guardian) 

Date ______________________ (return by Monday 30th September)
